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From: Isaac Campbell <icampbell@fec.gov> 
Sent: Tuesday, January 23, 2024 1:17 PM
To: csira@votedown.org; William A. Powers <wpowers@nossaman.com>; Fred T. Dombo
<fdombo@nossaman.com>
Cc: Amy Rothstein <ARothstein@fec.gov>
Subject: [External] Advisory Opinion 2023-11 Commissioner's questions

All –

Good afternoon.  A Commissioner has asked us to contact you with the following questions regarding 
your Advisory Opinion request: (1) Will VoteDown PAC be commissioning any polls from any of the 
“Approved Pollsters” in Appendix A of the request? ; and (2) Will VoteDown PAC be able to select the 
demographic, geographic scope, or other sample conditions for any polls provided by an Approved 
Pollster? 

Also, do you plan on participating in the Commission meeting on 1/25, either virtually or in person?  I 
ask because the Commissioners’ Office will need to coordinate your appearance.  Please let me know 
as soon as possible.

Thanks in advance for your attention to this matter.

Best regards,
~ Isaac

Isaac R. Campbell (he/him/his)
Attorney
Federal Election Commission
Office of the General Counsel | Policy Division
1050 First Street, NE
Washington, DC 20463
O: (202) 694-1222

E: icampbell@fec.gov




